
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Board of Supervisors’ Actions – June 21, 2018 Business Meeting 

 
LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP (June 25, 2018) – The Lower Providence Township 

Board of Supervisors took the following actions at the June 21st business meeting: 

 

Approvals  

• Approved the Consent Agenda, including: 

▪ Minutes of the June 7, 2018 Board of Supervisors meeting 

▪ Payment of bills in the amount of $512,801.29 

• Approved a waiver request to permit the installation of a solid-style fence at 211 S. 

Trooper Road 

• Approved the execution of grant agreement between Lower Providence Township and 

Montgomery County for the Park Pointe sidewalk project 

 

Resolutions 

• Approved Resolution 2018-23 approving the revised preliminary/final land development 

plan for Lidl grocery store, 2601-2614 Ridge Pike 

• Approved Resolution 2018-24 approving the Ridge Pike West Corridor Study prepared 

by McMahon and Associates 

 

Discussions 

• Discussed the revised preliminary/final land development plan for a building addition and 

reconstruction at 109 River Road 

 

Presentations 

• Recognized Sgt. Matthew Kuhnert for 15 years of service with the Lower Providence 

Township Police Department 

• Recognized Officer Ryan Singleton for 5 years of service with the Lower Providence 

Township Police Department 

 

Announcements 

• Planning Commission meeting – June 27 at 7:00 p.m. 

• Zoning Hearing Board meeting – June 28 at 7:00 p.m. 

• Sewer Authority meeting – July 9 at 6:00 p.m. 

• Library Board of Trustees – July 16 at 7:00 p.m. 

• The Township’s Independence Day celebration will be held Wednesday, July 4 in 

Eagleville Park. There will be a concert starting at 6:30 p.m. followed by fireworks at 

dusk. 

 
 


